
Certainly. Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Subject: Dispute of Parking Violation Notice - [Ticket Number] 

Dear [Parking Authority/Officer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally dispute the 

parking violation notice I received on [Date], referenced by ticket 

number [Ticket Number].  

Upon reviewing the details of the violation, I believe there may have 

been a misunderstanding. [Provide a brief explanation of why you believe 

the ticket was issued in error. For example, you might include evidence 

such as a photograph or a time-stamped receipt that supports your claim.] 

I have attached [mention any supporting documents] to this email for your 

review. I kindly request a reconsideration of the citation based on the 

provided information.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your 

favorable response and am happy to provide any further information 

required. 

Kind regards, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


